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Comments: I am very against this project! There are so many reasons not to do this! The traffic and wear and

tear on i90 from all the trucks not to mention accidents 

This beautiful area is already reclaimed from a gravel pit when i90 was being worked on. It is a beautiful area that

is easily accessible to people and gets people who wouldn't otherwise be able to get out and hike or picnic

access with its flat parking areas and trails. The surrounding areas cannot take the flood of people that usually

park and play here as well. This is not only an absolute waste if taxpayer money but a ruining of one of our

state's beautiful recreation areas. Do not proceed with this ridiculous project!


